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EA Alert (10/2017) - EA Seminar Info Kit 

Dear Licensee, 

The Ministry held the Employment Agencies seminar on 14 July 2017 to share new 

announcements and information relevant to the industry. We wish to thank all employment 

agencies (EAs) who attended for your participation and support. 

 This email contains the following materials related to the seminar for your reference. Do 

share them with your colleagues in your EA for their professional knowledge.  

 Presentation on update on Trustmark  

 Presentation on Elder Carer Scheme for Foreign Domestic Workers  

 Presentation on Work Pass Mobile Application  

 Presentation  on Corp Pass Briefing  

 Presentation on EAs’ Responsibilities for FDWs 

  

If you attended the seminar, please give your feedback so that we can continue to make future 

seminars relevant for you.  Alternatively, you may use the link below to provide your 

feedback. 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdFkdx6gRaz6sSrvq-

6lBzI0prux7GTMoffx9w_S6DtFvSqyQ/viewform?c=0&w=1&includes_info_params=true&

usp=mail_form_link 

  

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Brian Wong 

Senior Assistant Director, Foreign Manpower Management Division, Ministry of Manpower 
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